OLD SCHOOL TRAILERS, LLLC

1933 Eisenhower Dr. N Goshen, Indiana 46526 (574) 596-4828

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL
NHTSA SAFETY RECALLNUMBER 22-V894

This notice applies to your vehicle, (VIN)

Date:

Dear

This notification is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic
and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.

Old School Trailers, LLC, has decided that a defect which relates to
motor vehicle safety exists in certain 2022 Old School travel trailers
equipped with Lippert electric retractable awnings up to 18’ in length.
There is a possibility of the welded seam of the fabric to coach
interface separating. This only affects awnings manufactured
between 1/17/22 - 6/12/22

The fabric could detach from the coach rail and remain attached to the
awning frame. This could allow the awning to drop and extend beyond
normal operation, increasing the risk of injury.

Old School Trailers will work with Lippert who will reimburse dealer or
mobile repair facilities to perform the necessary inspection fabric and,
if needed, repair of the fabric portion of certain 18’ or smaller electric
awnings. This inspection and repair will take approximately .30 hours
inspection only, .30 hours repair only, 1.5 hours fabric replacement
only. This will be done at no charge to the owner.

Please call the selling dealer for repairs. If that is not possible, call
me and | along with Lippert, the supplier, will find a location where the
awning can be repaired. you have any questions, call me at (574) 596-
4828



if your dealer fails or is unable to remedy this defect without charge or
within a reasonable amount of time, you may submit a written to:

Administrator

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Ave SE

Washington, DC 20590 i

You may also call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline

at 1-866-327-4236 (TTY) 1-800-424-9153 or go to

http: www.safecar.gov

If you are Lessor: Federal Law requires that you forward a copy of this
safety recall notice to the lessee within 10 days.

if you have already paid for this repair, for reimbursement, submit a
copy of the work order and receipt to:

Lippert Warranty
408 S. Byrkit Ave.
Mishawaka, IN 46544

(432) 547-7378 customerservice@icili.com

If you no longer own the travel trailer, call me at (574) 596-4828

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your attention
to this safety matter

Bob Taulbee / Old School Trailers, LLC
Phone: (574) 596-4828

Email: bobtaulbee@outiook.com



